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Greetings from ACF Performance, USA

We are looking forward to seeing you at our 2017 Track Day at the Autobahn Country Club in Joliet, Illinois.
Saturday, April 1st is fast approaching and looks like it will be a great day.

Here is some information about the day

Gates will open to invitees at 7am, and will close by 6pm that evening.

There will be a mandatory driver’s meeting and track orientation at 8am, so please make sure to arrive on
time! (Drivers that can only make the afternoon session on the circuit please let us know so we can make sure
you arrive for the secondary meeting).

After orientation, there will be a meet & greet in the paddock, which will be followed by autocross until 12pm.
There will be a full, catered lunch at noon, and snacks & beverages will be available throughout the day.
After lunch, drivers will hot lap on the South Track for the remainder of the day.

We will close the event with drinks and hors d’oeuvres between 5-6pm.

We hope you can join us for our first Track Day at the Autobahn, and look forward to seeing you there!

Any further information or questions please contact info@acfperformance.com

For more information about the club go to www.Autobahncc.com



